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Public Service Announcement

Walter and Albertine Sisulu of the African National Congress will present a public lecture at 8 pm 
on Tuesday, September 24,1991 in the Ted Daigle Auditorium of Edmund Casey Hall at Sl Thomas 
University in Fredericton. The lecture will be followed by the premiere screening of Fredericton 
native Errol William's short film on Apartheid called "A Darker Side", starring Lynne Wanyeki and 
Peter Marshall.
Their visit to Fredericton is part of a nation-wide tour to raise awareness of the ANC and the work of 
the South Africa Education Trust Fund, based in Ottawa, Ont
For further information please contact: Marc Giberson - STU Public Relations, Melynda Jarratt - 
452-0549, Mary Elliot - 458-9102.

Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 

Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3 

Pnffftft. Cookies and Fellowship: Every friday afternoon 2:00- 
5:00.
Drop by, meet some new people, drink some coffee, have some 
cookies and talk about what's important. Monte Peters* 
Residence, Apt 2, Bridges House, 2:30 PM. All Welcome. 

Spaghetti Sr 
Apt 2

Bridges House. All welcome
Tnter-Varsitv Christian Fellowship. Meetings every Wednesday 

evening 7:30PM. Alumni Memorial Lounge. Come and Join us. 
Marriage Preparation Workshop. Planning to marry? A 

workshop is planned for Sat Sept 28. for more information, 
contact. Campus Ministry Office.

Wnrshin Services
Catholic Masses. St-Thomas Chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; Sunday 

Masses 11:00 AM & 4:00 PM
Anglican Eucharists: Sunday 11:00 AM, Wed and Thurs. 12:30 

PM. Old Arts Chapel.

i* Every Fri. 5:00 PM. Monte Peters* reisdence.
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Public Service Announcement - STU
An authority on educational programs designed for seniors will give a public lecture on the 
"Philosophy of Third Age Learning" at Sl Thomas University’s Third Age Centre. The talk will be 
of special interest to seniors who want to continue learning but who aren't sure about how or where 
to begin.
Farrell Fleming, executive director of Creative Retirement Manitoba, will speak on Monday, 
September 23, beginning at 8 pm in the Conference Room of Holy Cross House, 845 Montgomery 
Street The lecture is open to the public and admission is free.
For more information contact The Third Age Centre, St Thomas University, at 452-0526.
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Mac User Group September Meeting
The September meeting of the Central NB Mac User Group (CNBMUG) will be held in Head Hall 
Room GC111, UNB Campus on Wednesday evening, September 25 at 10 pm. The highlight of this 
meeting will be the first live satellite User Group Broadcast from Apple Computer in Cupertino, 
California. The 90 minute broadcast which starts at 10:30 pm will include a tour of the Apple 
Computer facilities and a national question and answer session. All interested people and current 
members are invited to attend.
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Interested in Socialist Ideas?
The International Socialists in Fredericton hold weekly Thursday evening meetings and study groups 
on the University of New Brunswick campus. Upcoming meeting topics include: Why COR is Racist; 
Is Socialism Possible in Canada; The Soviet Union in Crisis: Is the Market the Answer?
For information on the time and location of each weekly meeting, please phone Tony at 457-5505 or 
speak with any Socialist Worker paper seller.This week it 

did not arrive.
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York-Sunbury Historical Society Lecture Program 1991
Thursday, September 19,8:00 pm.
Location: York-Sunbury Museum, Queen SL, downtown Fredericton.
The York-Sunbury Historical Society would like to invite you to the premier lecture of the 1991- 
1992 season.
Ric Cummings of "Cummings' Typesetting" and "Non-Entity Press" will be speaking about the book 
publishing industry: how it works, publications in NB and can the industry survive the 1990's? 
Members and guests are welcome. Light refreshments will be available.
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September 26
Thursdays "Music at Noon" resumes at 12:30 pm, UNB Memorial Hall, Featuring Krista Buckland, 
Violinist, 1991 E-GRE Winner Lydia Wong, PianisL Free Admission. Everyone Welcome.

Literacy Council of Fredericton
The Literacy Council of Fredericton will hold a twelve-hour workshop for volunteers interested in 

teaching adult non-readers on a one-to-one basis. The workshop is being held on September 23,25,30 
and October 2, at 6:45 pm in Marshall d'Avray Hall, Room 356, on the UNB campus. Registration fee 
is ten dollars. Training is provided and no experience is necessary. For further information, please 
call the Literacy Library, 458-1396, or CHIMO at 450-4357.
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Fredericton YMCA-YWCA
The Fredericton YMCA-YWCA is looking for volunteer coaches and referees for it's popular YBC 

(Youth Basketball Canada Program). Your commitment would be for 2 hours per week for 
approximately 14 weeks. Your contribution can make a group of children very happy. For more 
information contact the Fredericton YMCA-YWCA. Phone: 458-1186.
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McGregor St. Park
On Saturday, September 21st at 2:00 pm the City will officially open McGregor St. Parie. It is one 

of the new parks developed by the City this year. Fredericton North Rotary club as a co-sponsor will 
provide refreshments for those in attendance. Everyone is invited to attend and to bring along a 
shovel to plant a tree in the new park. The ceremony will take place rain or shine.
McGregor SL Park is in Douglas.
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The Canadian Red Cross Society
The Canadian Red Cross Society is currently looking for individuals interested in becoming first 

aid instructors, to teach viekdays, evenings, and weekends. An instructor’s course will be offered in 
October. Candidate must hold a current standard first aid prior to registering. If you have leadership 
ability and are interested in teaching, please contact the Red Cross at 458-8445 for more information.
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